Association of Public School
Administrators and Supervisors
of Wicomico County, Maryland

April 19, 2012

Kathleen Vail, President

Wicomico County Association of Public School Administrators and Supervisors
c/o Delmar Elementary School

811 South Second Street

Delmar, Maryland 21875

Mr. Anthony South, Executive Director
Maryland State Board of Education
200 West Baltimore Street

Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Dear Mr. South,

On behalf of the members of the Wicomico County Association of Public School
Administrators and Supervisors, having surveyed our membership, | hereby inform the
Maryland State Board of Education that we do not support the Maintenance of Effort Waiver
Request submitted by County Executive, Mr. Rick Pollitt. We assert that such a waiver would

be detrimental to the Wicomico County Public School System.

It is our sincere hope that Wicomico County elected officials will adequately fund Wicomico
County Public Schools to the required level that meets Maintenance of Effort.

Thank you.

Gt J-

athleen Vail, President

cc: Wicomico County Board of Education
Mr. Rick Pollitt, County Executive



